

Pebmarsh PTA (Annual General Meeting): Tuesday 20th October, 7.30pm in the School Hall

The PTA are a group of parents who get together and arrange events to raise money for the school, which in turn is used on our lovely children to enhance their learning and fun! The fundraising includes arranging cake stalls, a Christmas fair, a few disco's and the summer fair.

This term all members on the committee are standing down for various reasons, Heather Thomas has been treasurer for 8 years (she will be greatly missed), Myself (Kate Holmes) and Paula Howard are leaving posts as Chairlady and Secretary. There are many people who attend the PTA meetings and do lots of preparation and arranging, so we really need new members to come in and keep the PTA going strong.

The AGM is informal, we quickly go over the past year's events and then have a planning meeting. Please come and join the PTA, it is a great way to get involved in helping our magical primary school.

If you have any questions please catch me or email me on: winchk@hotmail.com

Thank you

Kate Holmes